Minutes of the Florida Board of Professional Engineers Nominations Committee November 13, 2017 at 1pm Telephone Conference Call

Members Present:

William Bracken, PE, SI, Chair Michelle Roddenberry, Ph.D., PE Vivian Boza, Public Member

Staff:

Zana Raybon, FBPE Executive Director Rebecca Sammons, FBPE Assistant Executive Director

General Counsel:

Lawrence Harris, Attorney General's Office

Mr. Bracken called the meeting to order.

Mr. Bracken opened the floor for nominations for Chair and Vice Chair.

There was discussion regarding current Chair and Vice-Chair and which Board members would like to serve next year.

Upon motion by Ms. Boza to nominate Mr. Todd as Chair and Mr. Fleming as Vice Chair for 2018, seconded by Dr. Roddenberry, the motion passed.

Mr. Bracken stated that he will speak on behalf of the Nominations Committee at the December 2017 FBPE Board Meeting.

The meeting adjourned.